









06/01/2006

The Immigration Reform is a very important issue that has to take into account the situation of millions of immigrants already in the United States who are members of very hard working families, and who are giving a tremendous contribution to the US economy. They are not terrorists, and many of them are out of status due to a broken immigration law system. Therefore, I request you to strongly disregard the approval in the House of bill H.R. 4437 (Sesenbrenner’s bill Border Protection, Antiterrorism, and Illegal Immigration Control Act of 2005) which is a severe and incomplete bill, and I strongly urge you -as my representative- to support, and vote for the Senate’s Comprehensive Immigration Reform Bill passed on May 25th in the Senate, preserving civil rights for these immigrants who are already hard working members of this society. Please make everything in your power to passage this Senate’s Comprehensive Immigration Reform Bill, in the Conference Committee, which represents a truthful and integral Immigration Reform that will make America stronger and safer.

Thank you in advance for your time, attention, and action on to this matter.

Sincerely,

Signature:__________________________________________________

Name: ____________________________________________________

Address: __________________________________________________

